
Student	Spotlight	
Zoey	Hillis-September	
	
	 Zoey	Hillis	has	been	selected	for	the	Golden	Plains	High	School	Student	
Spotlight	for	September.		Students	are	selected	for	the	Spotlight	based	on	their	
Academic	Performance,	Character,	and	Personal	Development.	

Zoey	joined	Golden	Plains	in	the	spring	of	2018	coming	to	us	from	Maxwell,	
Nebraska.		She	is	active	in	Volleyball,	Basketball,	and	Art	and	competes	in	open	4-H	
Horse	Showmanship.		“Being	selected	makes	me	feel	accomplished,”	said	Zoey.		She	
is	a	junior	at	GPHS	and	is	the	daughter	of	Amanda	Trew	and	Dustin	Trew	of	Colby.	
	
	


